The "old" trustees were all elected officials.- Hence representative of the Sunapee (or so we thought)

Organizations, committees, boards, neighborhood and individuals "reached out to" for support of the library.

In random order:

Lions Club

Conservation Commission

Fire Department

Sunapee Gardeners

Sunapee Invite

Board of Selectmen

Sunapee Seniors

SCES PTA

School Board

Mt. Royal Academy

Fernwood Point Assn. (Randy and Catherine did not attend either session)

Mike Docher -

Catherine Bushueff

Guy Alexander

Howard Sargent

Van Webb (agreed to be advisor to the campaign)

Walter and Ellie Goddard

Joan Chandler and Karen Switzer

Dick Webb – by phone and in casual chance meetings.

John Birrella

In addition Peter met with the following as well as many of the above.

Police

Planning Board,

Recreation Commission,

Riverway

Friends of the Library

There were 3 public information meetings at the library – well advertised, very poor attendance by town officials, employees etc.

Status reports were given at Town Deliberative Sessions and at Summer Town meetings.

At all times we represented the entire board.